
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I write as an Australian citizen to confirm my support for the mandatory labelling of palm oil in 
Australian products & hence this bill.   
 
To me, market solutions are economically sensible solutions for many of our world’s problems.  
However, markets don’t function without good information flows & so mandating the provision of 
relevant & accurate information is important. 
 
I understand that Palm Oil plantations are a key problem in the destruction of orang utan habitat.  
Along with many others, I want the ability to choose products that don’t contribute to this problem.  
Hence I support the mandatory labeling of palm oil in products. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Linton 

Linton Parker 
 
 


